
 

Weekly Newsletter 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Many thanks for the donations of chocolate for chocolate Mufti day, the children 
certainly enjoyed the opportunity to wear their own clothes and thank you for the 
chocolate donations the chocolate tombola prizes at the Christmas fair on 
13th December. 
 

Our Junior choir began the festive season last Sunday, welcoming Father Christmas 
to his grotto at Dobbies Garden Centre, Wendover.  As a thank you, they kindly 
donated a Christmas tree to our school. 
 

Our Year 4 class enjoyed a whole day of activity at Princes Risborough School 
‘Dance in a Day’ 
 

For your awareness, development of Dinton Hall is now underway with the project 
estimated to take approximately a year. The entrance to the hall opposite School 
Lane is being used for all construction and delivery traffic. The project manager has 
met with school and agreed no large deliveries will take place between 830am and 
930am and also 3pm-3.45pm.  
Whilst this is the aim there maybe times when this isn’t possible. We are therefore 
working together to ensure the area is safe however we will really appreciate extra 
care and attention made to parking. You are far less likely to be caught up in traffic if 
you park along the road from the church and walk down.  
 

We are sorry to say that Mrs Bingham will be leaving us at the end of this term. She 
will be greatly missed and we thank her for her contribution to school. We therefore 
are advertising for a new School Administrator. All details are on the website.  
 

Yours faithfully, 
Mrs Wilde 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/choir-performance-at-wendover-garden-centre/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/dance-in-a-day-workshop-and-performance-for-year-4/
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/?doing_wp_cron=1732889356.3941650390625000000000


Superstars of the Week 

Foundation Ivy and Yara  
Year 1 Lilah and Freya D  
Year 2 Atharv and Azlaan  
Year 3 Freddie and Rafferty 

Year 4 Jaden and Amelie 

Year 5 Athena and Lucy J 

Year 6 Annabel, Archie and Katie 

House Points  

Claydon: Infants 86 Total 576 + Juniors 150 Total 1163    
Chequers: Infants 110 Total 568 + Juniors 157 Total 959    
Blenheim: Infants 88 Total 392 + Juniors 170 Total 1116     
Hughenden: Infants 97 + Juniors 133 Total 1090   
 

F4CADS 

F4CADS and Christmas Events 

 
 
 

29th November - 3.30-5pm Christingle service at Dinton church 

You are invited to celebrate the beginning of Advent at Dinton church with festive crafts and 
Christingle making followed by a very short Christingle service. There will be festive refreshments 

served. This event is organised by the Church. 

 
 

6th December- Surprise Christmas Shop at both sites 

We are happy to announce we are once again doing one of the children’s favourite events of the year 
- the Christmas Shop!  The children really enjoy doing their own shopping in school and being able to 

choose surprise presents to give to their family. You have until Tuesday the 3rd of December to pay 
on school gateway for the amount of gifts your child wants to buy and then donate gifts or request 

that F4CADS buy the gifts for you. For more information please see Christmas shop email sent last 

Friday.  F4CADS event. 
 
 

11th December- AM Infant Nativity 9.30-10.30am at Cuddington church 

 F4CADS will be serving refreshments and donations will be welcome to raise money for the children’s 

chosen charity. School event, tickets available from school. Information to follow soon. 
 
 

12th December- PM Infant Nativity 2-3pm at Cuddington church 

F4CADS will be serving refreshments and donations will be welcome to raise money for the children’s 

chosen charity. School event, tickets available from school. Information to follow soon. 
 
 

13th December- Christmas Jumper Day and Mini Christmas Fayre 

 
 

Christmas Jumper Day for both sites -  Children are invited to wear Christmas 
jumpers/tops/accessories on Friday 13th December. We are aware that it's an expensive time of y 

ear, so please re-use where possible and do not feel you have to purchase a new Christmas jumper 



for this, head bands, hats, tinsel, and other Christmas clothes/accessories are fine! As always, ensure 
clothes are warm enough and suitable for school. Money Raised for Save The Children.  Donations 

can be made here. 
 
 

Mini Christmas Fayre - 3.30-5pm held at the Dinton site 

All children are invited to the Mini Christmas Fayre and this will be held after school at the Dinton 

Site. The famous 'Year 6 Games' will be there to delight us with interactive stalls, as will the 

Chocolate Tombola. The festivities will be rounded off with the children singing Christmas 
songs.  School led event. 

 
 

 
 

18th December - 6-7pm School Carol Service held at Dinton church 

F4CADS will be serving refreshments and donations will be welcome to raise money for the children’s 

chosen charity. School led event. 
 
 

20th December - 2pm - end of term Christmas Cinema in Cuddington 

The school finishes on a half day and the fun filled movie Elf will be shown in the Bernard Hall (right 

next to Cuddington School), courtesy of the Cuddington Village Picture House. Snacks, drinks and 
popcorn will be available for the children to purchase. Price: £12 for a family of four. All profits will 

raise money for F4CADS. Tickets are available to purchase from the Cuddington Stores or online 

at: https://m.cuddingtonvillage.com/view-page.php?pid=30  F4CADS event. 
 
 

Link to school calendar   

 
 
 
 
 

 

Cuddington and Dinton CofE School 
Upper Church Street  
Cuddington  
Bucks HP18 0AP 

t: 01844 291206 
e: office@cds.school 

 

https://donate.justgiving.com/fundraising/cjd240023009/donation-amount
https://donate.justgiving.com/fundraising/cjd240023009/donation-amount
https://m.cuddingtonvillage.com/view-page.php?pid=30
https://www.cuddingtonanddintonschool.co.uk/events/?doing_wp_cron=1718374498.1068599224090576171875

